
  

 

  

 

Welcome to  

Antonine  

Primary 

Preparing  

for 

Primary 1 

Antonine Primary’s school handbook is available to access 
online:  www.falkirk.gov.uk/places/schools-nurseries/primary-

schools/docs. 

You can keep up to date with all school information via: 

 school app (Download Primary School App) 
 Twitter (@antonine01)and Facebook. Your child’s 

class also have a Twitter page @p1_anto 
 School Facebook Page – Antonine Primary School @ 

antonineps 

You may also wish to join out Parent Council.  We would love 
to see you at our AGM on Monday 5th September 2022 at 
7pm in the school building. 

Your child is in the following School House: 

 Ignis, Aer, Terra and Aqua 

Their Primary 7 Buddy is:   

 

Pupil Information 

Keeping in Touch 
 

http://www.falkirk.gov.uk/places/schools-nurseries/primary-schools/docs
http://www.falkirk.gov.uk/places/schools-nurseries/primary-schools/docs


School Begins: 9am 

Morning Break  

10.30am – 10.45am 

Lunch Break  

12.15pm – 1.00pm 

School ends: 3pm 

   

 

  
 

 
  

Beginning Primary 1 
 

All pupils will begin Primary 1 on Wednesday 18th 
August 2022.  On the Wednesday and Thursday of this 

week, all Primary 1 pupils are free to arrive between 
the times of 9am and 9.30am, where they will engage 

in Soft Start. 

On Friday 20th August 2022, normal school hours will 
be in place for all Primary 1 pupils. 

Primary 1 pupils will enter and exit at their classroom 
door, just up from the 

 climbing frame. 

 

Equipment 
 

For those pupils who wish to have a school lunch, lunch menus 
will be advertised on our school Twitter page @antonine01 

prior to the session beginning.  During the first week of Primary                                                         
1, you may wish to provide your child with 2 snacks, one for 

morning break and one for an afternoon snack. 

Could we please ask that you ensure your child comes 
to school each day equipped with a pencil, ruler, 
rubber, change of indoor shoes and a filled water 

bottle.  Your child will also require a gym kit on the 
days their class has P.E.  It is Falkirk Council Policy 

that no football colours be worn. 

Could we please request that all of you child’s 
belongings are clearly labelled with their name and 
class as this makes any lost property easier to trace 
and return to its rightful owner. 

In preparation for Primary 1, all children have been 
engaging in a transition topic based around the books, The 
Colour Monster and The Colour Monster Goes to   School. 
This has been a great way of exploring children’s emotions 

and questions regarding their move to Primary 1.  Please see 
@p1denny twitter page for                                                   

learning updates. 

 

School Hours 
 

School Dinners 
 

Transition Topic 
 


